Attn: Liz Decker

Re: Kosciusko Board of Realtors Scholarship/Student Update

Recipient: Tiffany Koble Class of 2018 Wawasee High School

Dear Ms. Liz Decker

Enclosed you will find my 2019 fall semester grades/GPA and current 2020 spring semester class schedule at IUFW. The Dental Hygiene program has a distinctive grading scale with higher expectations for its students and I have been able to adjust well. I was enrolled in 14 credit hours and was able to end the semester with a 4.0 GPA, making the Dean's list. This has been a great semester for me as I am becoming more confident with this program and its expectations.

The Dental Hygiene program intends for sophomore students to be enrolled in 15 credit hours in the spring semester. I will only be taking 13 credit hours due to completing one of the required classes early as an incoming freshman. I will begin learning the fundamentals of Dental Hygiene this semester which includes techniques for capturing radiographs as well as becoming familiar and skilled with the instruments used in the profession. I have completed a Basic Life Support/Cardiopulmonary Resuscitation (BLS/CPR) course as required for the Dental Hygiene Program as well as becoming a member of the American Dental Hygiene Association (ADHA).

My intentions were to work at Chore-Time last summer, but due to my summer class, employment was not available that late in the summer. I was able to obtain a job at a local business called HealthElite. The store sold products for health and wellness. This summer I plan to be employed at Chore-Time in Milford, IN. My goal this summer is to review the material I was introduced to my sophomore year to begin preparing for the Dental Hygiene Board Exam that I will take near the end of my senior year. The Board Exam is cumulative over all I will have learned in the Dental Hygiene Program, so I plan to keep all of the material fresh by reviewing it each summer.

Upon completion of this spring semester I will provide a transcript and a class schedule as soon as that is available. My intention is to stay on campus housing my junior year. If there is any addition information that I need to provide, please let me know and I will gladly comply. (Tiffanykob3@gmail.com)

I want to extend my appreciation for the financial support the Kosciusko Board of Realtors Scholarship has and continues to provide for my education. I know this semester will provide more academic challenges for me and I am prepared to do my very best and represent this scholarship well

Sincerely,

Tiffany Koble